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Route 42 southbound overnight lane closures Tuesday and 
Wednesday in Bellmawr, Camden County 

Closures necessary for priority concrete bridge repairs 
 

(Trenton) – Route 42 southbound/I-76 eastbound is scheduled to have two lanes closed 
tonight and tomorrow night for priority concrete bridge repairs in Bellmawr, Camden County.  
 
Beginning at 9 p.m. tonight, Tuesday, July 11, until 5 a.m. tomorrow, Wednesday, July 12, the 
two left lanes on Route 42 southbound/I-76 eastbound are scheduled to be closed near 
Browning Road in Bellmawr. The closure is necessary to make priority concrete bridge repairs 
to the ramps carrying traffic from I-295 northbound Exit 26 and I-76 eastbound Exit 1A.  At 
least two lanes of traffic will be maintained on Route 42 southbound/I-76 eastbound overnight, 
and both exit ramps will remain open.  
 
On Wednesday, July 12, from 9 p.m. until 5 a.m. Thursday, July 13, the two right lanes Route 
42 southbound/I-76 eastbound are scheduled to be closed near Browning Road in Bellmawr to 
continue the concrete repairs. At least two lanes of traffic will be maintained on Route 42 
southbound/I-76 eastbound overnight, and both exit ramps will remain open.  
 
The work is part of a $3.9 million state-funded Maintenance Concrete Structural Repair 
Contract covering seven counties in South Jersey including Atlantic, Burlington, Camden, Cape 
May, Cumberland, Gloucester, and Salem counties 
 
The precise timing of the work is subject to change due to weather or other factors. Motorists 
are encouraged to check NJDOT’s traffic information website www.511nj.org for construction 
updates and real-time travel information and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter 
@NewJerseyDOT and our Facebook page. 
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